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On  1st of July  2021, at the beginning of the new Rotary 
Year, the very new club (15 days old) RC Calcutta Sankalpa 
organised a Blood Donation Camp at Clubhouse of 
Sankalpa -2 premises and received overwhelming response 
form Residents of Sankalpa-2&3.


On 15th August on the occasion of   Rotary Service 
Day,RC Calcutta Sankalpa organised Awareness 
Camp on ‘Menstrual Hygiene’ among the domestic 
helps of the gated community. Eminent 
Gynaecologist and also an active Rotarian past 
President Dr. Dibyendu   Banerjee, spoke about 
Do’s and Don'ts of Menstrual Health infant of a 
large gathering of attendees. It was followed up 
with a question and answer session where many 
doubts were answered by Dr. Banerjee and Dr. 
Jayshree Kundu. 45 participants attended and all 
were given a pack of sanitary napkins (donated by 
Rtn. Mita Dasgupta) and Food Packets (donated by 
Rtn. S N Barman).


